
 

 

 

 

As we enter this beautiful season called fall (autumn), 
we pray those "Son" filled days of summer blessed your 
life as it did ours.  

OUR GARDENS 
Two weeks ago, Evette did something she disliked, but 
knew it was quite necessary. She got on bended knees 
and spent a few hours pulling up weeds from her garden. 
You see, she had not done so in many weeks/months 
and to say the least, her garden was a BIG mess. It was 
quite out of control. Weeds of all kinds were abounding. 
You couldn't see the beauty. How did it get so 
bad? Some weeds had grown as high as two feet tall. 
And worst yet, they were choking the life out of some of 
her treasured flowers. Not surprisingly, some flowers 
had only grown a few inches since the time of planting. 
They had failed to reach their potential. They had been 
dwarfed and derailed! Isn't that just like us when we 
allow weeds of life  (i.e., fear, anxiety, unforgiveness, 
depression, anger, critical tongues, judgmental hearts, 
selfishness, complacency, clutter, etc.,) to grow unattended in 
our lives?  

BENEFIT EVENT 
Two week ago we held a benefit event. 
It was as you may be aware, a 70s 
themed Family Fun Night. Many came 
dressed in 70s attire. We praise God for 
a spectacular evening of song, dance 
and fellowship. Positive reviews keep 
coming in. (see photos at the website) 

HUMANITARIAN EFFORT 
Stay tuned for more news about an 
education initiative for children in 
Liberia. 
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And sow fields and plant vineyards, And gather a 
fruitful harvest.   Psalm 107:37 

How beautiful is your 
garden? 

Our GGH Sisters, Have You Been On 
Bended Knees Lately? 

 

Ministry News 

Monthly Scripture: 

Deuteronomy 6:4-5 
"4 ...the LORD our God is one. 5 Love the LORD 
your God with all your heart, with all your soul, 

and with all your strength." 

Continued on page 
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EBOLA SUPPORT FaithSeeders 

recently sent a suitcase full of Personal 
Protective Equipment items to Liberia 
through the More Than Me organization in 
late August. Most of the PPEs (Lysol, hand 
sanitizers. masks, etc.) were sent primarily 
to the West Point Area of Monrovia, which 
is a slum area, riddened with Ebola. Also see 
our website for an alarming video about the 
spread of Ebola. 

PRAYER REQUESTS We covet your 

prayers for our upcoming fall activities, 
2015 initiatives, including our Jamaica 
Missions trip and of course the next GGH 
getaway. And YES, you will be hearing 
something shortly, probably an 
announcement in our next monthly email. 
We also have some new initiatives that God 
has laid on our hearts, so stay tuned.  

Have you gotten lazy about tending to the weeds in 
your garden? Have you allowed the weeds you 
tossed into the trashcan and waged war against, (at 
Girls Going Higher, April 2014) to creep back in and 
take residence in the garden of your life?  

 
If so, it's time to uproot and 
toss them AGAIN in the 
trash! Sister, it's time to 
cleanse and purify! It's time 
to invite the master 
gardener back in to tend his 
field. Remember, the Lord 
of the Harvest is always 
ready to care for and tend 

to our needs; but only if we 
ALLOW him to do so. Will you allow him?  
 
If you haven't yet read the book, Hinds Feet on High 
Places by Hannah Hurnard, we encourage you to do 
so. "Wow, Wow, and Wow" are our reviews. HE 
MAKES our feet like hinds' feet and ENABLES us 
to stand upon our high places. (Hab. 3:19). Where 
HE enables you to stand, blessings abound. Give 
HIM those feet and stand tall sisters!  
 
We love you and look forward to connecting with 
you soon. Visit us at 
www.faithseedersministries.org. We've updated our 
website recently. You may also connect with us on 
Facebook. 
 
Shalom and Blessings,  
Evette and Lesa 

Lord of the Harvest 
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